
 

 

 

To:   AmeriHealth Caritas DC Providers 

Date:   December 4, 2020 

Subject:  Integrated Care Technical Assistance Program 
 
 
The District of Columbia’s Department of Health Care Finance (DHCF) is launching the Integrated Care 

Technical Assistance Program, available to all DC Medicaid providers. Please see the Program flyer on 

the following page. 

Information sessions will be held on December 8, 2020, and December 15, 2020, from 12:00 p.m. to 

1:00 p.m. To register, go to https://www.integratedcaredc.com/.  

 
 



Integrated whole-person 
care has been shown to 
improve patient outcomes 
and increase beneficiary 
satisfaction.

Are you looking for ways to better  
manage your patients with complex 
conditions by bringing together  
physical and behavioral health?

Are you struggling with an influx of 
patients needing behavioral health 
treatment and looking for effective  
ways to get them the care they need?

Is your practice preparing for  
MCO contracts or value-based  
payment arrangements?

PROGRAM OVERVIEW
The District of Columbia’s Department of Health 
Care Finance is launching a five-year program, 
known as the Integrated Care Technical Assistance 
(ICTA) Program. The ICTA program will enhance your 
practice’s capability to deliver person-centered care 
across the care continuum; use population health 
analytics to address complex medical, behavioral 
health, and social needs; and engage leadership to 
support value-based care.

We are offering several options 
for participation, including:

+  Virtual learning community at  
www.integratedcaredc.com  

+ Webinar sessions

+ Individual practice coaching

+  In-person Learning Collaborative  
(per public health recommendations)

Who should participate?

Individualized technical 
assistance offered by The 
Integrated Care Technical 
Assistance (ICTA) Program is 
available to all DC Medicaid 
providers, with a focus on 
the following programs and 
provider types: 

+  Health Home providers  
(My Health GPS and  
My DC Health Home)

+  Department of Behavioral 
Health certified providers

+  Free Standing Mental  
Health providers

+  Long-term Services  
and Supports providers 

+  Certified or Waivered 
Medications for Addiction 
Treatment (MAT) providers 

+ Specialty providers

+  Federally Qualified  
Health Centers

Training and 
technical 
assistance  
will begin in  
January 2021.
For more information about 
the ICTA Program, please visit 
www.integratedcaredc.com 
and sign up for an upcoming 
provider information session.

Subject matter experts 
from Health Management 
Associates (HMA), a leading 
independent national research 
and consulting firm, will be 
providing the training and 
technical assistance. For more 
information about HMA, visit 
www.healthmanagement.com.

Disclosure: The Integrated Care Technical Assistance 
Program (ICTA) is managed by the DC Department 
of Health Care Finance (DHCF) in partnership with 
the DC Department of Behavioral Health (DBH). This 
project is supported by the Centers for Medicare and 
Medicaid Services (CMS) of the U.S. Department 
of Health and Human Services (HHS) as part of a 
financial assistance award totaling $4,616,075.00 
with 100 percent funded by CMS/HHS. The contents 
are those of the author(s) and do not necessarily 
represent the official views of, or an endorsement by, 
CMS/HHS, or the U.S. Government.
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